WE SUGGEST THAT THE FOLLOWING LIST OF PRIORITIES IS READ AND DISCUSSED AT EVERY STAFF MEETING:

Are we creating a confident, caring atmosphere?

Are we focusing on our patients' needs?

Are we focusing on patient follow-through?

Is the Report of Findings losing steam?

Do we all have a positive attitude and are we excited about chiropractic?

Is our practice energized?

Are we suggesting vitamins for our patients?

Are we calling missed appointments?

Are we calling patients to thank them for referrals?

Are we calling patients who are in pain?

Are we paying attention to our statistics?

Are we going over all of our new patients and recalls at staff meetings?

Are we sending personal notes and recall letters on a regular basis?

Are we educating our patients properly?

Are we thinking about new patients and asking for referrals?

Are we doing re-evaluations and making recommendations?

Are those "special touches" in place.

Have we gone back to those old habits.

